
  

Monday – March 27th  
Black Bean Quesadillas 
 
 

 

Tuesday – March 28th       

Fish Sticks and Chips 

Wednesday – March 29th  
Cobb Salad (Turkey/Ham) 

 Thursday – March 30th   
Pancakes 
 

 
Friday – March 31st  
Chicken Nuggets and Fries 
 
 

 

Monday – April 3rd  

Grilled Cheese Sandwiches 
 
 

 

Class Photo Day 
Is Today! 

Class Group photos are being  

taken this morning. Students 

have the opportunity to purchase 

a photo of their entire homeroom class. 

Packets were sent home last week for ordering 

purposes. Ordering will NOT be online as in the past.  

March 27th, 2023 

Tuesday – April 4th 

Soup Bar 
 
 

 

Yearbooks Are On Sale Now! 

YEARBOOKS ON SALE NOW! 

Place your order now for a HARDCOVER YEARBOOK 

FEATURING MEMORIES FROM THE 2022-2023 

SCHOOL YEAR. Books will be delivered by the last 

day of school. 

Cost is $45 per book. Order 

forms were sent home and 

are available in the office. 

Order yours today! 

 



Sound of Music Volunteers Needed 

We are in full rehearsal mode for the Sound of Music to be 

performed April 21st and 22nd. The cast has been 

working so hard and doing an amazing job! 

We are in need of many volunteers for the event. If you 

are interested in any of these areas, please email Mrs. 

Walker at sandy@heritage-christian.org or check out the 

sign up genius for ways you can help. 

 

 

MARCH 

March 27th – Class Photo Day 

March 29th – 7th-12th - Bridger 

  Bowl - Ski PE 

March 31st – All School Chapel 

  - End of 3rd Quarter 

  - Drivers Ed Parent Meeting 

APRIL 

April 3rd – 9th-12th - Bridger 

  Bowl - Ski PE 

April 6th – Elementary Parent 

  Teacher Conferences – Early 

  Release-All grades 

April 7th – Good Friday – No 

  School 

April 14th – Stillwater Music 

  Festival – No School 

April 21st & 22nd – Theater 

  production of Sound of Music 

April 26th-May 2nd – 8th Grade 

  Washington DC Trip 

April 28th – All School Chapel 

   - K-6th Grade Speech Meet      

MAY 

May 5th – HCS 40th Anniversary 

May 11th – Spring Concert 

May 12th – No school 

May 20th – Commencement 

May 24th – 8th Grade Promotion 

May 26th – Last Day of School 

  - Early Release  

Walk and Pray 

Parents are invited to join in prayer on 

Wednesday mornings at 8am. Parents 

have already been meeting to pray for 

students, families and staff as they walk through the 

school. What a blessing it has been! Please meet them in 

the lobby. 

 

Elementary Parent Teacher Conferences 

Thursday, April 6th is a day set aside for optional 

Parent Teacher conferences. This is an early release 

school day with school being dismissed at 12:30pm 

(Hot Lunch will be available.) 

Not all students will need this conferencing. Teachers 

will be contacting parents in the next few weeks if they 

find their student could benefit from some extra 

communication. Parents are welcome to contact their 

student’s teachers if they have concerns they would like 

to discuss with teachers.   

 

mailto:sandy@heritage-christian.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e044baca929a1f58-volunteers1#/


 

Bridger 

Bowl Dates 
March 29th – 7th-12th Grade 

April 3rd – 9th-12th Grade 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Therefore; humble 

yourselves under the 

mighty hand of God, 

that He may exalt you 

in due time, casting all 

your care upon Him, for 

He cares for you.”  

- 1 Peter 5:6-7 

 

“For we walk by faith, 

not by sight”.  

- 2 Corinthians 5:7 

Heritage Christian Schools 

40th Anniversary 

Heritage Christian School Celebrates 

40 years of education in Bozeman!  

Join us for an exciting evening 

celebrating the 40th Anniversary of 

Heritage Christian School on Friday, 

May 5th at 6pm. Dinner will be 

provided to those who RSVP by 

April 7th  Here is the link to make 

that reservation.  

We are looking forward to looking back over 40 years of 

serving the Lord in the Gallatin Valley with you and many 

who have moved on! 

Please mark your calendar today for this event!! Spread the 

word to anyone you know from years ago too!! 

 

Attendance Email 

Parents - When students will be missing school for illness 

or another reason please email attendance@heritage-

christian.org with their name/grade, date, and reason for 

the absence. 

Students that are leaving for out of town events are asked 

to submit a Pre-Arranged Absence Form 3 days prior to 

absence. This gives teachers time to gather missed work 

for them. Thank you and let the office know if you have 

any questions. 

 

New Security Doors Installed 
During Spring Break the new security doors were installed 

in the school entrance.  

This will allow for more specialized and added security 

measures for our students. Doors will be unlocked for a 

short time during drop off and pick up. Everyone entering 

after 8:30am on Mondays and after 8am on Tues-

Thursday will now need to engage the speaker on the 

wall, and the office staff will gladly open the doors.  

 

https://www.evite.com/event/0078VHEXXNXBEESQ6EPNXC3VPB3WWQ?utm_campaign=send_sharable_link&utm_source=evitelink&utm_medium=sharable_invite
mailto:attendance@heritage-christian.org
mailto:attendance@heritage-christian.org
https://www.heritage-christian.org/Request_For_Pre-Arranged_Absence_Form.pdf

